Upshire Hall, Honey Lane, Waltham Abbey, Essex. EN9 3QS

Telephone: 01992 713060
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Upshire Hall, Honey Lane, Waltham Abbey, Essex. EN9 30QS
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Upshire Hall Lodge

Honey Lane

Waltham Abbey
Essex
EN9 30S
01992 767152
07842121014
Jjantaylor.lodge@btinternet.com

Head of Democratic Services
Epping Forest District Council
Civic Offices
High Street
Epping
CMI6 4BZ
30™ September 2008

Dear Sir
Re; Application for Street Traders License in Honey Lane.

[ understand that there has been an application for a street traders license for a
Burgher Van in Honey Lane adjacent to my property.

I strongly object for not being informed of the above application

the situation remains the same as before.

The indiscriminate parking of vehicles, attracted to the facility, significantly
impedes the safe passage of the traffic reducing the flow to a single lane either
way to the approaches to the major junctions of the M25.

The lawful use of my private accesses on o the highway is severely restricted in
terms of physical obstruction and the obstruction of sight lines.

The engine noise, music from radios, shouting, causing disturbance at all hours.

The rubbish generated causes an infestation of rats in my garden this being a
direct result of the facility.

The lack of proper toilet facilities, results in improper use of my drivewdy garden
and hedgerow.

I request that this letter be attached to the Agenda and brought to the attention of
the licensing board.

Yours faithfully

\wc 1. ol
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18 Tudor Way

Waltham Abbey

Essex EN9 1PX
Telephone 01992 760191

Democratic Services

Epping Forest District Council
Civic Offices

Epping

Essex CM16 4BZ

6" August 2008

Dear Sirs

Re Burger Bar — Honey Lane

| understand that the owner of the snack bar and burger van known as Rebels Diner has
applied for permission to re-site his burger van in the lay by between both motorway
junctions of the M25.

| wish to object to this is strongest possible way.

Since his previous licence was revoked there has been an increase in lorries parking in
this section of the road presumably due to the avoidance of the parking charge in the
lorry park on the opposite side of the road.

| frequently use this section of road during the evening and late evening and find it very
dangerous with lorries parked on both sides of the road leaving very little space for
passing motorists.

If this burger van was to reappear we would see a worsening of the parking problems
with double parking (as there previously was when the burger van was there) and the
virtual obstruction of Honey Lane.

Furthermore, | consider this burger van totally inappropriate for a semi rural area and
moreover when it was last positioned in this lay-by there was a noticeable increase in
the population of rats and as there were no toilet facilities the hedgerow became a public
toilet,

Would you please attach this letter to the licensing file.

Yours faithfull

bM/




From: "Julie Tysterman" <julie.tysterman@sky.com>
To: <asheldrick@eppingforestdc.gov.uk>

Date: 11/08/2008 12:38:15

Subject: Objection

| would like to strongly object to the proposal for a mobile cafe overnight in Honey Lane, Waltham
Abbey. It is extremely dangerous there and with the added incentive for more lorries to park and stay
there it would create chaos for people trying to drive past. When the other mobile cafe was there
lorries were causing problems by pulling out without considerations to road users. Sometimes they
double parked whilst they were getting food causing hold-ups along that part of the road. This is the
main road to link the M25 and with 2 roundabouts within view it causes problems in either direction. |
use this part of Honey Lane frequently and have lived in Honey Lane for about 10 years and Waltham
Abbey for nearly 20. | have to take particular care on this stretch due to the huge lorries that seem to
use that area as a lorry park on both sides of the road, making it difficult to view the road. Even though
there is a lorry park most choose to park on the road. | feel that there will be an accident along this
stretch soon if this is given the go-ahead. More traffic restrictions should be in place as signs seem to
be ignored anyway. Double yeliow lines should be on one side to stop blockages and fines for lorries
parking in the bus-stop areas.
Please dont hesitate to contact me regarding this.
Mrs Julie Tysterman 01992-715520
173 Honey Lane




162 Honey Lane
Waltham Abbey
Essex EN9 3BE
30 July 2008.
Dear Mr. Willett,

Re: Licence for Hamburger Van in Lay-by in Honey Lane, Waltham Abbey.

It has come to my notice today that an application has been made for a licence to be
granted for a hamburger van in Honey Lane, Waltham Abbey.

As [ had made objection to the granting of this licence in the past, I feel that 1 should
have been notified of this re-application.

My objection to the siting of the van in the bus lay-by is for safety reasons. Large
numbers of lorries and vans and cars park to make use of the facilities provided by the
van, causing serious traffic problems. The vehicles double-park on occasions, causing
congestion and endangerment to other road-users. A lorry jack-knifed in front of me
on one occasion — fortunately, it was a “near miss”. One’s vision is obscured and

vehicles are frequently forced on to the wrong side of the road.
Since the van was previously moved, things have very much improved.
I have not seen any planning application in the local newspaper.

Would you please attach a copy of my letter to the agenda for the Licensing
Committee on 5 August 2008, when I understand the case is due to be heard.

Yours sincerely

?\CLU\CM @7 WLOrué ,

Frances Pymont (Mrs).

Mr. Ian Willett

Democratic Services — Epping Forest District Council
Civic Offices

High Street

Epping

Essex CM16 4BZ

c.c. Mr. R. James, Town Clerk, Waltham Abbey Town Council




